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WELCOME
TO YEAR 5

We're so excited to welcome our next

group of Year 5 children! In this transition

booklet, you'll find loads of useful

information about the year ahead. If you

have any questions, the Year 5 team are

here to support you, so please don't

hesitate to get in touch.
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MEET THE
TEAM

Mrs Davis Mrs 

Jeacock

Mr Reed

Miss Green and Mr Walsh Mr Dolon



5SD CLASS TEACHER
HEAD OF YEAR 5

Mrs Davis

Hello, my name is Mrs Davis. I am the head of year 5 and I will

be teaching 5D. I am really excited to welcome the brand new

year 5 cohort. I am really excited to be starting the year in year

5 and meeting a whole new group of children. 

I have been a teacher for 6 years. I have worked in year 1,2,5

and 6. I love sport and I have played rugby for the last 15

years. I have two cats Xena and Jurgen who make me laugh

everyday. I love to travel and if I am not at school I love to

travel.



MISS GREEN

Hi. I’m Ms Green and  I’ve been teaching at Beaver Road for 5

years. I’m really looking forward to teaching in year 5 next

year and getting to know my new class.  In my spare time I

enjoy walking, decorating my new house and exploring

interesting places with my children. 

Ms Green



MRS JEACOCK

Hello, I’m Mrs Jeacock. I have worked at Beaver Road

for 17 years but next year will be my first year teaching

in year 5. When I am not in school I love spending

time with my family which includes going on long

walks with my dog Finn. I am really looking forward to

all the new topics we will be learning about.



MR DOLAN

Hello Class 5D, I am new to Beaver Road and very excited to

teach you this year. I have previously taught in Year 5 and

briefly Year 6 in a school in Brighton, East Sussex.

I have just moved to East Didsbury with my partner and our

three miniature poodles called Ziggy, Leo and Freddie.



MR WALSH

Favourite football team: Manchester United

Favourite book: The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe

Favourite film: Back to the Future

Favourite TV programme: Match of the Day

Favourite food: Biscuits

Favourite drink: Tea



MR REED

Hello year 5! My name is Mr Reed and I am

so excited to be joining the year 5 team. I

have been away from Beaver Road for a

year but I am back and I can’t wait to teach

you in September!



HOW CAN YOU
SUPPORT YOUR
CHILD AT HOME?

Read with your child often: This is

the most impactful way to support

their learning. Read their school

books together, but also explore

other genres like novels, non-fiction,

poetry, and plays.

Complete your home learning weekly

including home reading, spelling, Manga

High and the learning log. 

Continue to practice your times tables.

Encourage your children to use their

growth mindset when they are tackling

tricky problem solving questions.



A TYPICAL DAY
IN YEAR 5



CURRICULUM 





EXPECTATIONS

Our whole school attendance target is 96%. We

encourage all of the children to ensure they are

in school on time everyday. 

We use the three C’s at beaver Road

Chance - a chance to correct mistakes

Choice - a second chance to make the right

choice

Consequence - a talk with an adult about what

you can do to make the right choice. 

We encourage our Beaver Road children to use

our house values by showing respect, kindness,

fairness, creativity, collaboration and resilience. 



SCHOOL
UNIFORM

It is important that your child
comes to school in the correct
school uniform: 

Blue jumper/cardigan 
Grey trousers, shorts, pinafore
or skirt
 Plain black shoes or trainers.
There must be no visible logos
and soles must also be black. 
No jewellery (apart from small
studs, which must be covered
for PE) 
Plain black PE kits



HAVE A LOVELY SUMMER

WE WILL SEE YOU IN
YEAR 5 IN SEPTEMBER


